
This trip is Sunday, August 3 
through Sunday, August 10. 
We’ll be in Salt Lake the week 
before our annual trip to Lagoon 
- we’ll join the Lagoon trip 
Friday evening.

The price for this trip is still in 
flux. We are doing everything we 
can to make this as affordable as 
possible. For students, there will 
be one price that includes the 
SLC trip AND Lagoon. Adult 
sponsors will simply pay for 
their place on the SLC trip. Stay 
tuned for price updates online!

All registration forms are available 
online at nfcnaz.org --> ministries --> 

teens --> salt lake city. Each participant 
under 18 will also need to fill out a 

medical release form.

The foundation of this trip will be construction in 
nature. Our biggest project is remodeling SLC 
Central’s kitchen, adding another 10 feet and 

supplying some much needed new equipment. 
This will greatly enhance their ability to be an 

efficient host for many of their ministries.
We’ll also be refurbishing a fence, doing some 

landscaping, and interacting with some 
neighborhood kids during SLC Central’s weekly 

Kid’s Club.

All registration is online at 
nfcnaz.org. Each participant will 

need to fill out the registration 
form as well as any medical release 

forms that apply. Registration is 
due by July 25. There is a $50 

deposit due at registration as well.


